
e . ROM 882- 11
* .

TELEPHONE (505) 292-5820

e s

IN
August 16, 1982 Or

pharma
|@ yU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Docket No. 30-18920 Inspection No. 82-01

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated July 23, 1982 concerning inspection
82-01 of NRC License No. 37-19586-01MD. As noted by your inspector, hood
air flow was erroneously checked annually instead of at the required semi-
annual frequary. In addition, this omission was not detected during our
periodic audits. Both our routine check list and our audit checklist have
been corrected to assure semi-annual checks, the next being due by
November, 1982. Since a check was made on May 24, 1982, the Harrisburg
pharmacy is now in full compliance.

Should you have any further questions concerning this reply, please contact
me.

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR PHARMACY, INC.

/!b

k.CarlM.DeJuliis,R.Ph.* Pharmacy Manager
/
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